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Notes from Principal Scott 

  
 
Dear Families of Hartley, 
 
I would like to begin by thanking all of those who were able to volunteer for our field days before 
and after the spring break. The students had a blast! Of course we could not have pulled off the 
events without the coordinated efforts of Coach Masters and the specialists team including, Ms. 
Sloat, Ms. Disney, Ms. Branton, Mrs. Sharman, Mrs. Killian and Mrs. Ray.  
 
Our annual Art’s Night was quite a success, thanks to Mrs. Lynch and Mrs. Sisk! We also are 
very thankful to Mrs. Sharman, who before she left, prepared the students’ art work, so we were 
able to hang up or display it in the halls and cafeteria. A special thanks to the musical talents of 
the following: parent and guitarist Jesse Cruce, parent and harpist Mrs. Jennie Eggleston, the 
Murray Middle School Jazz Band and Tommy Bledsoe and his Bluegrass Band. Their 
contributions in conjunction with our very own Music Makers and Radical Recorders, under the 

direction of Ms. Dizney made the evening a night to remember! We are also thankful to Art on 

the Go for providing free face painting. Sporks Food Truck, Scoo-B-Q, South Pole Ice Cream, and 

our Safety Patrols and Student Council provided a wide variety of yummy drinks and food for all 
to enjoy. Those in attendance truly appeared to enjoy themselves. It was another example of why 
Hartley is such a great school and community.  
 
On the last two pages of this month’s newsletter you will find information about next year’s 
classes and an opportunity to provide input about your child’s strengths and areas of need. Keep 
in mind we are not seeking specific requests for placement with teachers, however your input is 
very much appreciated.  This is another way for us to partner together as we plan for the 
continued success of every student 

* School Hours: 8:30 am – 2:50 pm   *Office Hours: 8:00 am – 4:00 pm 

*Wednesdays Early Release 1:50 pm 

*To Report an Absence:  Mrs. Robin Kelley 904-547-8384 
 

 

HARTLEY PLEDGE 

“I give my word that every day I’ll do my best to live the Hartley way. Caring and responsible I 

will be, respectful and trustworthy for all to see.” 



  

 

 

  

  

With the many events that will be taking place in the coming days and weeks please keep in mind 

Hartley Parents &Visitors: You must be an approved volunteer or vendor to come into school.   

 

If you would like to visit your child at school during lunch, attend a field trip, and/or volunteer at 

school, please fill out the volunteer application on the following website: 

https://knt3.keepntrack.com/HTML/KnTOnlineVolunteerApplication.html?db=stjohns&version=3.16.1-

20160701  

   

Once your application has been cleared through the school district and St. Johns County Sherriff’s office, it 

will be valid for three years.  You will not need to fill out another application in the future, just let us know 

you need to be renewed.  Your volunteer status, once cleared, will allow you to sign in at all St. Johns 

County Schools. 

    

 

  

 “Pops for Tops” 

Box Top Contest is coming soon!  

The winning GRADE LEVEL will earn a 

popsicle party. Start clipping and 

collecting now!  

Contest dates: April 30th-May 11th 

 

 

 

 

Cafeteria News 

  

Student Accounts: As we near the end of the fiscal year we need to inform you that we will be   

unable to extend credit to student accounts starting Monday, April 30. We will of course not let 

any child go hungry, however we ask that you maintain your child’s account.   

Employment Opportunity: Mr. Donald Colburn will be retiring at the end of this school year. 

His infectious personality and humor will be greatly missed. As a result we will need to fill a 

four hour a day position. The new hire will need to begin on 8/10/2018. If you have an interest 

in applying for this position you will need to take steps to meet the requirements of the 

District’s Human Resources department.        

 

Em[; 

   
                  904-547-8389 

Parents, if your child has a fever of 100.0 or 

greater, they should only return to school when 

they have been fever free for 24 hours without the 

assistance of medication such as Tylenol or Advil. 

        
 

 
Nurse Newbern 

 

FOOD THAT’S IN WHEN SCHOOL IS OUT!  

Any Student who is 18 years of age or younger 

may receive free, nutritious meals at WD 

Hartley Elementary School June 11th –July 

13th or SOLOMON CALHOUN CENTER June 

4th-July 20th. Please dial 211 to inquire about 

the serving times or any additional locations. 

 

        
 

 

 



 

  

 

Calendar of Events   

 

 April 17               Kindergarten Field Study (Multipurpose Room)  

April 19                Kindergarten Field Study (Multipurpose Room)  
 

April 20                Battle of the Books - 3rd -5th Grade Tryouts 
                               Kindergarten Field Study (Barnes Farms) 
 

 April 23               Ms Hudson's class Fiesta Field Study (Multipurpose Room) 11-12:30 

 
April 24                Interims go home 
                               

 
April 26                Open Mic Poetry Night (Cafeteria) 6-7:00pm  
 
April 27               1st Grade Field Study AR Reward IMAX 

 
May 3                   5th Grade Parent Night - Gamble Rogers 
 

May 4                   5th Grade Field Study - Gamble Rogers  
 

May 7                    SSYRA Ice Cream Social - 4th Grade (Cafeteria) 1:15-1:45 
                               Volunteer Thank You Tea (Media Center) 2-3:30  

 

May 8                Chili's Spirit Day (All Day)  

                               SSYRA Ice Cream Social - 5th Grade (Cafeteria) 2-3:30 
 

May 9                   All Books due to Media Center 
 
May 10                 Battle of the Books Field Study - Gamble Rogers 

 
May 11                 2nd Grade AR Field Study - Bowling Alley  

                              Grades 3-5 Student Council End of Year Party (Multipurpose Room)- 12-1:00 
                              SSYRA Ice Cream Social - 3rd Grade (Cafeteria) - 2-2:30  

 
May 14                 Specials End of Course Assessments 
                              1st Grade AR Event - 2:00pm 

 
May 15                 Specials End of Course Assessments 
                              5th Grade Field Study - Wild Adventures 
                              3rd Grade AR Event - Calhoun Pool  

 
May 16                Sherman vs Kerly Lemonade War to benefit American Cancer Society 12:30-1:30 

May 17               Business Partners Thank You Luncheon (Multipurpose Room) 11:30-12:30 

 

                           

 
    

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

KINDERGARTEN     THIRD GRADE 

 Oliver Fink       Elizabeth Densmore 

 Oliver Kovnesky      Amelia Eaton 

 Daphne Parramore      Christopher Grisham 

 McKinley Vickers      Samantha McKenny 

Madison Vogel      Alex Mead 

        Luke Saullo 

        Lucia Warner 

        Reid Whittaker  

       

  

FIRST GRADE      FOURTH GRADE 
 Abel Davidson      Bella Ehmke 

 Josiah Engelman      Dean Emerson 

 Spencer Fox       Emma Fox 

Derek Harris      Jayna Giese 

Carter Tussing      Joseph Meredith 

Kynley Williams      Victoria Thai  

   

 

 

SECOND GRADE     FIFTH GRADE 

 Steven Castellano      Marlena Carberry 

 Marella Conant      Makayla Holden 

 Braiden Kersey      Skylar Hudson 

Anzlie Steinmetz      Lauren Limeres 

Kari Tate       Evan Schleissing 

Marley Windle      Johnathan Smith 

         Troy Smith     
      
  

A special thanks to Mrs. Garbini and all her efforts over the years supporting this 

program she will be missed! 



 

 

Kindergarten Registration for 2018-2019 School Year 

If you have a child who will be attending Kindergarten next year at Hartley please 

register as soon as possible. If you have a neighbor who has not enrolled their child yet, 

please encourage them to as well. It is very important that we know how many students 

we will have because it impacts our staffing.  If you have any questions please contact our 

Registrar/Computer Operator, Mrs. Robin Kelley 

Requirements for registration: 

 Birth certificate/Guardianship Documents 
 Documentation of a health examination performed on or after August 11, 2017 
 Proof of completed required immunizations on Form DH680 
 Proof of residence per the Residency and Guardianship Policy located at 

www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/student/residency/  

 

  

 

 

 

CAMP DATES & TIMES 

Tuesday May 29 – Friday JUNE 1 (rising 3rd – 9th graders) 

Session 1: 8:15 – 11:15 

Session 2: 11:45 – 2:45 

There will be a 30-minute lunch each day for those that attend both sessions.  Pizza and Gatorade will be 

sold between sessions for lunch 

PRICES: 

1 Session – $60 

2 Sessions - $100                                                                                                       

****T-shirt included **** 

Contact Info: 

Contact Coach Holmes with any questions by email at  

Adam.Holmes@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

To attend this year’s Menendez Basketball Camp you will need to submit a $25 non-refundable payment 

or full payment with the completed registration form.  

*The informational brochure and registration form is available on the Hartley Elementary School’s 

website. 

 

  

 

 



Big thanks to all of our business partners who help 
us make a difference. 

Ancient City Gymnastics 

Ancient City Tile 

Atlantic Ecological Services  

Awaken City Church 

Battery Distributors 

Beachside Entertainment 

Blessings in a Backpack 

Carrabbas 

Bill Miller of Caldwell Banker 

CPR Computers 

Earth Wind and Fire Restoration 

Grace Contracting  

Island Ice Cream 

John Lawrence of Watson Realty 

Old City Subs 

FM Medical 

Saint Augustine Dance Conservatory 

Saint Augustine Music  

Stacey Scanlan of Berkshire Hathaway 

Scott Accounting 

Seaside Children’s Dentistry 

Shores United Methodist Church* 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SonRise National Park Vacation Bible School (SNPVBS) 

Get ready for exciting wilderness thrills as you head out to beautiful SonRise National Park!  Kids will be 

awestruck by snow-capped mountains, thundering waterfalls, wildflower meadows, and amazing animals 

like soaring eagles and friendly huskies.  At Sonrise National Park, kids will learn to trust Jesus through 

song, crafts, games and Bible stories.    

SNPVBS is for children starting Pre-K 4 to 5th grade and rising 6th graders.  Students entering the 7th grade 

can register as helpers. It will be Monday through Friday, July 23 – July 27, 2018 from 8:45 a.m.-12:00 p.m.  

There is no registration fee, but pre-registration is greatly appreciated for planning supplies.  Download 

the registration form at www.shoresumc.org located at the bottom of the Home page. The church office 

offers free Notary service available M-F from 8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  Shores United Methodist Church is 

located at 724 Shores Blvd, between the Shores Golf Course and Hartley Elementary.  For more 

information, call 797-4416. 

 

Art on the Go Summer Camp @ McDonald’s Party Room on US 1  

When: Monday June 4th and runs for the next nine weeks   

Time: 10-2, Monday thru Thursday only. 

Each week will be a different theme: 1) Mathematical ART, 2) English Poetry and ART, 3) Musical Arts, 4) 

ART portraits, 5) Geographical Arts, 6) 3D ART, 7)  Architecture, 8) Cartooning and Comics, 9) Kid’s Choice  

Cost: $140 if paid by May 15, and $150 after. 

Contact: Jaime Bernstein 904 392-4364 

  

 

 



Dear Parents or Guardians: 

 

Every year developing class lists presents a challenge at Hartley because of our changing 

enrollment and uncertainty about how many teachers we will need in the fall.  New students 

often enroll in the summer, and many times we have to rearrange classes or form new ones to 

accommodate these new students. 

 

We will be making tentative class groupings in May. Our teaching staff takes a great deal of time 

and care in setting up classes for the fall. We meet together in grade level teams to discuss each 

student individually and then create classes that are balanced in terms of race, gender, academic 

ability, and social-emotional development. We also look carefully at children who work well 

together and who motivate each other. Our goal is to form heterogeneous homeroom classes in 

which children and teachers can be happy and productive, and have the most positive year 

possible.  These groups are, of course, subject to reorganization during the summer. 

 

We would like to give you the opportunity to describe how you see your child as a learner and 

to share with us what elements you believe should be included in your child's instructional 

environment. You may use the form on the reverse side of this letter to provide your perceptions 

of your child's strengths and needs.  You may prefer to write a letter sharing this information.  

The form or letter is optional. 

 

While the vast majority of parents do not submit requests for specific teachers, there is a history 

of some requests for a child to be placed with a certain teacher.  Unfortunately, due to the many 

other factors we must consider when forming classes, it will be impossible to honor specific 

teacher requests. 

 

Whether you choose to use this form or write a letter, it should be returned to the school no 

later than May 1, 2018. 

       

Sincerely, 

               Antonio C. Scott 

                    Principal 

 

   



STUDENT INFORMATION PROFILE 

Child's Name___________________________________                      NEXT Year Grade________ 

Parent/Guardian Name_____________________________________________ 

My child does well in school when ______________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

My child has difficulty in school when __________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

My child’s academic strengths/areas of need are __________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

My academic and social-emotional goals for my child are __________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

My child’s hobbies and interests are ____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Additional Information: 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 


